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National Honor Society

Forty one juniors and seniors were inducted into
the Nicolet Chapter Auditorium Grand Opening

of National Honor @ — The new auditorium hosted a West De Pere
Society this school alumni jazz concert.

year. Mayor James
Boyd was the guest
speaker. Our senior
class officers,
President Zach
Suda,
Vice-President
Anna Nimmer, Secretary Addie Mueller and
Public Relations Officer Ally Reis spoke on the
four pillars of National Honor Society:
Scholarship, leadership, service, and character,
respectively.

WDP Wrestling
Two amazing ladies from ——=== e,
the WDP Wrestling team
placed at the Brillion
Tournament in December.
Bella Arnold took 1stand | =
Danielle Dorvilier placed
second. Great job!

Grade 8 Choir

The 8th grade choir
was able to take in a
show at the Appleton
PAC.

Art Donated to District Office
Former Board
Member, Janice
Coenen, graciously
donated a piece of
art given to her for
the 2006 Bert
Grover Child
Advocacy Award. It
is proudly displayed
in the District Office.
Thank you Mrs.
Coenen.

Middle School “Take Tree”
“Take what you need tree” was
created by the Middle School
Hope Squad and displayed in
the hallway outside the
counseling office.




Holiday Halftime Show
Halftime during the Boys Varsity Basketball game
was one we will never forget! Santa, Mrs. Claus,
turkey, Thing 1 & 2, ; :
penguin, Grinch, elf,
snowman and a
Christmas tree played a
pick-up game and the
dance team performed.

Up on the Rooftop

Westwood and Hemlock
Creek Elementary Schools
had some holiday visitors
on the roof wishing the
students a joyous holiday
break.
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Middle School Holiday Band/Choir Concert
The Middle School band and choir performed a
wonderful ensemble of holiday music in the High
School auditorium.

Santa and Crew Visit High School
‘ The High School had some
' special visitors before break to
' help spread some holiday cheer!
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Holiday Fun at Hemlock Creek
The Grinch and his
friends read stories
to the students.
What a wonderful
holiday treat. The
students loved it!

Hemlock Creek 3rd Graders Give Back

3rd graders worked hard on a project to give
back! The classes made 8 different tie blankets
to give to a local organization that makes beds
for kids in need! The materials were purchased
thanks to the generosity of a Thrivent Financial
Action Team grant! They were able to get 2 sets
of sheets and 2 pillows to donate too! The kids
really enjoyed working together.

Intermediate School Staff Appreciation
Intermediate School
Principal,Scott Marsden, hands
out take and bake pizzas for
staff prior to the break to show
appreciation for all of their hard
work and to wish them Happy
Holidays!

COVID Update

On January 5th,
communication was sent out
to all parents and staff
members regarding the
changes to COVID Exposure -
Protocols. We made
revisions based on recent
guidance from the CDC and Public Health, which
resulted in shortening quarantine times to 5 days.

Technology Update
We are working to ensure that (-
our district technology systems ”\Ou ‘

are at the highest levels of = w
security. \O




